
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Year 3 
This week in year 3 we have been continuing our work about Roald Dahl.  
We spent the first half of our week writing a biography about him in literacy.  
We had to use our notes from last week carefully to write full sentences 
which made sense.  We made sure we included lots of interesting 
information about him too!  After we had written our biographies we wrote 
autobiographies about ourselves.  We really enjoyed this because we all had 
lots of information to write.  It was a really enjoyable lesson for everybody. 
 
In numeracy we have been focussing on division.  We have been using lots of 
resources to support our work, such as bead strings and multilink cubes.  We 
tried both grouping and sharing so we could understand the difference.  It 
was definitely a challenge but we all tried really hard. 
 
During the afternoons we have been learning about our teeth in science.  
We looked at our own teeth and identified the different types of teeth in our 
mouths.  We learnt about incisors, canines and molars.  We also learnt that 
they all do a different job. 
  
We are really excited for our chocolate workshop next week and know we 
will have lots to tell you! 

  
  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  
  


